
 

PHOTOGRAPHY CONSENT FORM 

Dear Parents and/or Guardians,  

Highland Daycare would appreciate if you took the time to review and complete 

the following consent form. Occasionally, we will be taking pictures of your 

child(ren) to enhance our program. Generally, the photos will be used for bulletin 

boards, cubbies, projects to be sent home, special events, and sometimes just for 

fun! As they say, “A picture is worth a thousand words!” We would like your 

permission to have your child(ren) photographed.  

 

Please fill out the information below as a consent form is required to be kept on 

file. 

 

Thank you,  

Highland Daycare Staff 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Child(ren)’s Name ___________________________________________ 

 

_________ I give permission for Highland Daycare to take photographs of my 

child(ren). I understand that these photographs may also used in promoting child 

care services, either in print or on the internet. 

 

_________ I DO NOT give permission doe my child(ren)’s photograph to be taken. 

I will supply Highland Daycare with photos of my child(ren) when they are 

requested for projects. 

 

_________________________________________________________ 

PARENT AND/OR GUARDIAN SIGNATURE   DATE 
 


